





The staff at District Heights Family and Youth Services Bureau (DHYSB)The staff at District Heights Family and Youth Services Bureau (DHYSB)The staff at District Heights Family and Youth Services Bureau (DHYSB)

would like to help by providing a space where you can discusswould like to help by providing a space where you can discusswould like to help by providing a space where you can discuss

concerns and get resources to help you.concerns and get resources to help you.concerns and get resources to help you.   

First, we need to know your greatest concerns and the time that willFirst, we need to know your greatest concerns and the time that willFirst, we need to know your greatest concerns and the time that will

work best for your schedule.work best for your schedule.work best for your schedule.






Please complete this short survey by scanning the QR code or clickingPlease complete this short survey by scanning the QR code or clickingPlease complete this short survey by scanning the QR code or clicking

the link so thatthe link so thatthe link so that      we can get our Parent Space program startedwe can get our Parent Space program startedwe can get our Parent Space program started   






                                                                                             Parents do you have concerns about your child’Parents do you have concerns about your child’Parents do you have concerns about your child’s:s:s:
            Decreasing gradesDecreasing gradesDecreasing grades   
      Exposure to drugsExposure to drugsExposure to drugs
   Possible diagnosisPossible diagnosisPossible diagnosis

   Ability to Manage technologyAbility to Manage technologyAbility to Manage technology   
      Strategies for dealing with difficult behaviorsStrategies for dealing with difficult behaviorsStrategies for dealing with difficult behaviors   

Scan Me !

 District Heights Family & Youth Services Bureau
Katrina Emerson

Executive Director 
301-336-7600

ysb@districtheights.org
https://www.facebook.com/districtheights.ysb

https://www.districtheights.org/family-youth-services-bureau
Prince George’s County Public Schools is not sponsoring, endorsing, or recommending the

activities announced in this material/flyer. 

Parent Support Group will start the week of January 17th 2023


